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Students visit St Winifreds Care Home with Christmas treats

We were delighted to welcome Year 9 pupils from our local secondary school, Goodwin Academy, to St Winifreds Care Home

last week.

It was such a treat to see the students, who kindly brought in cards and gifts for our residents to enjoy over the festive season, and

we all enjoyed chatting with them.

Huge thanks to them all for taking the time to visit, and for their thoughtful gifts.

Wishing them a very merry Christmas and happy New Year!

 

 

 


